
CITY OF ABERDEEN 
Emergency Council Meeting 

August 3, 2017 
 

COUNCIL PRESENT: Mayor Patrick McGrady 
  Councilman Steven Goodin 
  Councilwoman Sandra Landbeck 
  Councilman Melvin Taylor 
 
ABSENT:  Councilman Timothy Lindecamp  
  
ALSO PRESENT:  Randy Robertson, City Manager 
  Henry Trabert, Chief of Police 
  Kyle Torster (joined the meeting at 4:51 p.m.) 
  Monica Correll, City Clerk 
 
An Emergency Council Meeting was held on Thursday, August 3, 2017, at 4:00 p.m. in the second floor 
administrative conference room at City Hall.   
 
Closed Meeting 
A motion was made by Mayor McGrady and seconded by Councilman Goodin to close the meeting 
pursuant to the Open Meetings Act, Statutory Authority Md. Code Annotated, General Provisions Article 
§ 3-305(b):  (1) to discuss the appointment, employment, assignment, promotion, discipline, demotion, 
compensation, removal, resignation, or performance evaluation of appointees, employees, or officials 
over whom this public body has jurisdiction; or any other personnel matter that affects one or more 
specific individuals.   The topic for closing was a personnel matter.  The motion passed by a vote of  
4 – yes; 0 – no; 1 – absent. 

 
Ayes:    Mayor McGrady, Councilman Goodin, Councilwoman Landbeck,  
   and Councilman Taylor. 
Nays:    None. 
Absent:   Councilman Lindecamp. 
 
The closed meeting started at approximately 4:09 p.m. and the meeting was reopened at 4:41 p.m. The 
City Manager updated the Council on his recent meetings with Harford County concerning the purchase 
of water, the police dispatch, and the stadium.  Mr. Torster provided water main infrastructure 
information.  Council discussion followed.  
 
Being there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m. 
 
 


